
Hello everyone, 
 
Thanks to Linda Whitten and Barbara Lamson, attached is the report from the District Committee on 
Budget and Finance which held its Feb. 19th meeting at Skyline.   Thanks to Mike Fitzgerald and Amber 
Steele for attending.   
 
The Mid-year report for 2012-2013 was presented to the Board of Trustees last night.  You can 
download the Mid-Year Report from the link provided below.  Hard copies will be distributed to CBC 
as soon as we receive them from the district. 
 
 

San Mateo County Community College District 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

 
The packet for the Board of Trustees meeting on 

 
Wednesday, February 27, 2013 

 
is now available online: 

 
https://sharepoint.smccd.edu/SiteDirectory/portal/District%20Information/Board%20Packet/2013-02-

27.pdf 
 
 
 
CBC is scheduled to meet again on March 14, 2013.   
 
 
Thanks, 
Eloisa and Leigh Anne 
 
 
 
 
 
Eloisa M. Briones 
Director of Business Services 
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